
 

Welcome back to term 5, we hope you all had a lovely 
Easter break!  

In term 5 we will be learning about traditional tales. We 
will be learning the meaning of traditional tales and what 

is a tale. We will be looking at key texts: Goldilocks and 
the Three Bears, Little Red Riding Hood, Three Billy Goats 

Gruff, and The Three Little Pigs.  

Our PE day will be Thursday. Please arrive to school in PE 
uniform on this day. This term our focus is locomotion. 
This involves exploring and developing jumping skills, 
applying jumping to a game, and exploring hopping. 

 

Acorns Class Page: 
https://www.sedleys.kent.sch.uk/acorns/  

Our class page will have updates on our learning and 
important useful information.  

 

Important dates for this term are: 

Thursday 20th April: Maypole Dance Workshop 

Friday 21st: Crazy Hair Day 

Friday 28th: Non- Uniform Day 

Thursday 4th May: Coronation Dance Workshop 

Friday 5th: Parent Drop In Coffee and Cake 

Monday 8th: Bank Holiday- Sedleys Mayfair 11am to 2pm 

Tuesday 23rd: Reception Parent Drop In 2pm to 3pm 

Friday 26th: Last Day of Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Phonics Pack 

The improvement in each child’s phonics knowledge 
since introducing phonics packs has been amazing! 
Thank you for making use of these. Please continue 
to use them and record progress in the reading 
record books 
"#$% 

Homework 

Homework will be set with six tasks; these do not 
have to be completed in order and can be done at 
any time during Term 5.  These can be completed 

and bought into school for their homework books, or 
via tapestry so that we can celebrate the learning 

that is being done at home. 

Traditional Tales Term Curriculum 

Maths: Our focus for this term is numbers beyond 20. We 
will be learning the numbers from 10 to 20 including the 

number bonds. 

RE: Our topic for this term is ‘What can we learn from Old 
Testament stories?’. We will be learning about why stories 

are special to people and the faiths around the world.  

Reading: We will continue to change books weekly. It is 
important that the children are reading each week at home, 

and it is being recorded in their reading record books. 
Reading is important for developing children’s phonics and 

helps them to build important language skills.  

Writing: Each child’s handwriting has come on amazingly! 
We will continue to practise our letter formation and we are 

beginning to write short sentences in Literacy.  

 

 

 

Our value for this term is: 

Forgiveness 

 

 


